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Journal of Childhood & Developmental Disorders (IPCDD)
extends a warm welcome to the researchers, scholars,
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I take this opportunity to acknowledge the contribution of
IPCDD impact factor for the year 2019 was 1.16. All
published articles of this journal are included in the
indexing and abstracting coverage of Index Copernicus,
Google Scholar, Global Impact Factor (GIF), Publons, China
National Knowledge Infrastructure (CNKI), Directory of
Research Journal Indexing (DRJI), RefSeek, Geneva
Foundation for Medical Education and Research, WorldCat,
EBSCO A-Z, Studies receiving funding from a funding
organization that is included on the list of PMC and
Research Funder Policies or authors having NIH grant were
submitted to PubMed.

Editor-in-Chief: Dr. Kathleen Armstrong (USA), and
Donatella Rita Petretto (Italy) during the final editing of
articles published and the support rendered by the
editorial assistant, in bringing out issues of IPCDD in time. I
would also like to express my gratitude to all the authors,
reviewers, the publisher, the advisory and the editorial
board of IPCDD, the office bearers for their support in
bringing out yet another volume of IPCDD and look
forward to their unrelenting support to bring out the
Volume 7 of IPCDD in scheduled time.

